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A Fraternal Organization

Our newsletter is printed monthly by
Benevolent and Protective

Order of Elks
Northglenn Lodge #2438

10969 Irma Drive
Northglenn, CO 80233

The Elks will never forget our Veterans and all they do to protect us and our
families. Please show your pride and fly your flag on this day of recognition

and appreciation for all that they have done for us.

In Celebration of Veterans Day
Active Duty Military

Veterans &
First Responders

Eat Free on
Wednesday,

November 10th
Regular Menu

We will never forget



Secretary’s Letter
Wow! Here we are in the busiest season for our Lodge.
So mark your calendars here we go:
November 5-7, 2021 CEA Quarterly in Grand Junction.
Charity Ball is November 13    ,  November 20     Craft Fair
at the Lodge and Food Drive at King Soopers.  Our annual
Drive-by-Food Drive will be the weekend of November
13-14 and November 27-28 in the North end of our park-
ing lot.  As always BRONCO games, Monday night Pool
Tournament, and Bar BINGO Wednesday with Wings are
still going on!   Great News we have 2 members who
stepped up to become an Officer in our Lodge.  If you see
Arlan Sauer, Loyal Knight or Archie Stark, Chaplain con-
gratulate and thank them for their commitment and
time.  The Lodge will be closed Thanksgiving Day for our
volunteers to enjoy time with their families.
We Need Your Help to keep the Lodge open and running,
if you can donate a couple of hours please see me or any
Officer!  We appreciate your help and support!
Come on down and enjoy all activities with Best People
On Earth!!  See you at the Lodge!

With Warm Regards, I am,
Tommy Lee Chambers, PDDGER
Secretary, Northglenn Lodge #2438
Lodge # 303-452-1644 | Cell # 303-918-3660

Lodge Officers
Exalted Ruler:

Stephen Boyd    720-422-1837
Leading Knight:

Troy Young     720-266-3339
Loyal Knight:
  Arlan Sauer
Lecturing Knight:

Kim Gremling    720-231-5580
Secretary:

Tom Chambers    303-918-3660
Treasurer

Jerry Heger     303-898-9860
Tiler:

Cathy Anderson    720-621-4021
Esquire

Bob Heller     303-513-0818
Chaplain:

Archie Stark
Inner Guard

Alyssandra Dollan   520-954-1192
Trustees:

Bill Gremling     720-288-5096
Rick Huffman    303-913-9837
Phil Crespin     303-919-5304
LuAnn Wallace
Paul Schmeisser   303-717-4392

Stephen Boyd
Exalted Ruler

Hello to all Northglenn Elks! I hope everyone enjoyed all the events in October. We
enjoyed seeing everyone back and appreciate your support. Please welcome our
newest Lodge Officers, Loyal Knight: Arlan Suaers and Chaplin Archie Stark. They have
stepped in to help our Lodge grow and prosper.
WE are in our busy time of year. Many of our committees are gearing up and will be
working hard on our events and Charitable programs. Come down for the Charity ball
and enjoy our Charity Ball and vote on our new Queen. The return of the Hobo Ball will
be on the 27th. We will also be holding our Christmas Basket food drive which will once
again this year, be a drive thru. Come down and shop the craft fair on the 20th. All of
our committees are looking forward to member participation. If you are interested in
serving on any committee, please let any Officer know and the will get you in touch
with the proper person.
Sincerely,
Stephen Boyd
Exalted Ruler

From the Secretary’s Desk
In accordance with Grand Lodge Statutes,

applicants for membership will be posted at the
Lodge 7 days prior to the meeting

when they will be voted upon. Please come down
to welcome our newest members.



The volunteer for this month is someone that we have
all seen down working in the kitchen and helping out
where needed. She always has a smiling face and a
kind word. Please help me to congratulate Melissa
Baca for all that she does for our Lodge.

Stephen Boyd
Exalted Ruler

If you have sickness & Distress or updates to report for the Banner, you can email
Jerry Heger at

Please use the subject line “Sickness & Distress”.

Our elk of the month is a familiar face to most of us.
He has worked in the kitchens, both for regular
meals and events, served as a member of the Lodge
Officer corps and helped with any event when
asked. His reubens  are  almost a legend among
the dinner crowd, our Lodge fills up whenever word
gets out he's in the kitchen. For all you have done,
are doing and will do, thank you Joel Haun. You are
appreciated,

Fraternally Yours,
Troy Young
Leading Knight

Sickness & Distress:
The welfare of our membership and their families

rests deeply in the hearts of each of us.
Our thoughts and prayers

are extended to those in need.
If you have sickness or distress to report,

please call Secretary Tom Chambers 303-452-1644

mailto:beast430@comcast.net
mailto:beast430@comcast.net


Adams County has entered an All Clear Status as of May 16, 2021
Masks are no longer required if you have had your Covid Vaccination

Northglenn Elks
Holiday Craft Fair

Saturday, November 20, 2021
9:00 am until 2:00 pm

Visit our awesome Crafters and Vendors
For your holiday shopping

Free Admission
Food will be available for purchase for

 Breakfast & Lunch
Bring 2 cansw of food for 1 extra door prize

Raffle ticket.

Applications now being accepted. $35.00 per space.
Jan @303-451-8663, 303-918-0156 or

tshirtstoptomjan@msn.com

HOBO Dance

Saturday,
November 27

lets have fun before the crazy time
getting ready for Christmas.

Joel will prepare:
Fried Potatoes, Sausage, vegetable &
Bread plus desert for just $10.00

We will have music and a hobo meal.
Come dressed in your hobo best.
There will be a contest of the

male and female hobo's.
Come on out and vote for your favorite.
Games for all ages & we will celebrate

PER Paul Schmeisser & Mr Magoo!

mailto:tshirtstoptomjan@msn.com


Name Date

Tim Cotichio  11/ 3
Andrew Kunter Jr  11/ 3
Kenneth Bergdoll  11/ 4
Tommy Chambers PDDGER 11/ 4
Marlen Swchafer  11/ 4
Leslie Haun  11/ 5
Edwin Brown PER 11/ 7
Joyce Downing  11/ 7
George Rivera  11/ 7
Anthony Vieyra  11/ 9
David Albertson PER 11/10
Thomas Cobb  11/10
C. Smiley  11/11
Angela Skubish  11/12
Charles Webster  11/12
Matthew Cox  11/13
Arthur Deherrera Jr  11/13
Stuart Mengel  11/13
Matt Stark  11/13
Melanie McClintock  11/14
Thomas Bibb  11/15
Larry McKee  11/17
Frank Rodrigez  11/17
Cynthia Routon  11/20
Leon Schmidt  11/23
Anthony Freyta  11/25
Jeffrey Steward  11/25
Harold Muroya  11/26
Kandyse Stark  11/26

Name Member Date

Jamie Michael Miller 11/ 2
Brigitte William McClintock 11/ 5
Anita James Newell Sr 11/ 7
Christine Jeffrey Peterson 11/ 7
Marilyn Jerry Yost  11/14
Jane Milton Nazarenus 11/20
Mary Louise David Baca Sr. 11/23
Patricia Steven Kupfner 11/24
Carol Richard Beckler 11/27

Members

Anniversaries

Spouses

     Name  Date

Frank & Patricia Hernandez 11/ 9
Paal & Cindy Rundberget 11/11
Louie & Maria Schimpf 11/11
Milton & Jane Nazarenus 11/23
Alvin & Josiane Larch 11/28
Roman & Dolores Alderete 11/29

Roll A Day

Prizes to be paid from the Pot
See a full list of rules at the bar

Must have a Northglenn Elks Card to participate

If you are a card carrying member
of our Lodge (Northglenn, #2438),
 we would like to buy you a drink.

Visit us on your birthday and present your ID and
membership card for one free drink!

Must be presented on the date of your birthday.
See rules at the Bar for more details



Wings on
Wednesday!

That’s Right…
75 Cent Wings

Every Wednesday

Enjoy 75 Cent wings, up to 3 draft beers
for just $1.50 each and stay for Club

Bingo!

How can you go Wrong with That Line Up

Take me out and pin me up on the Fridge !!

Monday, Wednesda and Friday Special:
Get three 16 oz. Draft Beers for $1.50 each

When you purchase Dinner
Come on down and enjoy your Lodge!!

November 2021
Sunday Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday

1Pool
Tourn

2 3 Bar Bingo 7:00
Wednesday Wings

4 Lodge Mtg 7:00 5  Friday Night
Dinner

6

7
Broncos 11:00

8 Pool
Tourn

9 10 Bar Bingo 7:00
Wednesday Wings
Vets eat Free

11 Veterans Day
House & Trustee
Meeting 6:30

12  Friday Night
Dinner

13 Charity Ball

14
Broncos 2:25

15 Pool
Tourn

16 17 Bar Bingo 7:00
Wednesday Wings

18 PER  Mtg 6:30
Lodge Mtg 7:00

19  Friday Night
Dinner
(Dinning Room
Only)

20 Craft Fair

21 22 Pool
Tourn

23 24 Bar Bingo 7:00
Wednesday Wings

25  Closed
HAPPY
THANKS-
GIVING

26  Friday Night
Dinner

27 Hobo Ball

28
Broncos 2:05

29 Pool
Tourn

30

H
A
P
P
Y

H
O
U
R

All
Day

Club Hours:
Saturday: Noon - Close Sunday: Noon - 8:00 pm

Mon: 3:00 - Close  Tues - Fri: 2:00 - Close

Happy Holidays



December 2021
Sunday Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday

1 Bar Bingo 7:00
Wednesday Wings

2 Lodge Mtg 7:00 3  Friday Night
Dinner

4 Lodge Lighting

5 Memorial Service
Game follows

6Pool
Tourn

7 8 Bar Bingo 7:00
Wednesday Wings

9
House & Trustee
Meeting 6:30

10  Friday Night
Dinner

11Kids Christmas
Party

12
Broncos 2:05

13Pool
Tourn

14 15 Bar Bingo 7:00
Wednesday Wings

16 PER  Mtg 6:30
Lodge Mtg 7:00

17  Friday Night
Dinner

18 Basket Delivery
Tom & Jerry’s

19
Broncos 2:05

20Pool
Tourn

21 22 Bar Bingo 7:00
Wednesday Wings

23
House & Trustee
Meeting 6:30

24 25 Closed
Merry Christmas

26
Broncos 2:25

27Pool
Tourn

28 29 Bar Bingo 7:00
Wednesday Wings

30 31
New Years Eve
Party

Take me out and pin me up on the Fridge !!

H
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R

All
Day

Northglenn Elks Monday Night
Pool Tournament
8-Ball Double Elimination

Every Monday night at 6:00
Entry Fee: $5.00 per player

House 8 - Ball

Payouts (Based on 8 players)
First Place:  $35.00
Second Place:   $5.00

For all members & guests.
(Members get first preference)

21 and older please

Happy Hour
From 4:00 until 7:00 Weekdays!

And All Day Tuesday!
Come on down and enjoy great friends

Wanted Volunteer
Bartenders

We are in need of volunteers to help cover
Open Bartending Shifts.

Please call:
PER / Trustee Joe Heger 720-635-5881

If you would like to help the Lodge in this area

WE WANT YOU

Wanted Volunteer
Kitchen help

We are in need of volunteers to help:
Kitchen Cooks,

Servers and Helpers
Please call :

PER / Trustee Paul Schmeisser
303-717-4392

If you would like to help the Lodge in this area



Please Support Those Who Always Support Us

G&B’s Pro Shop
AMF Sonesta Lanes Glenn Blunt Jr.
8800 Grant Street Bill Sheppard
Thornton, Co 80229
303-254-4711 888-427-7740
www.gnbproshop.com IBPSIA

Top Fit Pro Shop
Brunswick Zone Mike Tabuchi
9150 Harlan Street
Westminster, CO 80031 303-426-7882

  Mention that you are from the Elks and saw this add!

Larry Yost 303-421-1946

B.P.O.Elks

Elks  National  Foundation

Get On Board…

Turning Our Passions
Into Actions

Did you Know…
History of Veterans Day

The first celebration using the term Veterans Day
occurred in Birmingham, Alabama, in 1947. Raymond
Weeks, a World War II veteran, organized "National
Veterans Day," which included a parade and other
festivities, to honor all veterans. The event was held
on November 11, then designated Armastice Day.
Later, U.S. Representative Edward Rees of Kansas
proposed a bill that would change Armistice Day to
Veterans Day. In 1954, Congress passed the bill that
President Eisenhower signed proclaiming November
11 as Veterans Day. Raymond Weeks received the
Presidential Citizens Medal from President Reagan in
November 1982. Weeks' local parade and ceremonies
are now an annual event celebrated nationwide.

Update for the Membership:
 In accordance with Grand Lodge Statutes and in
compliance with the vote on the Lodge floor
authorizing the use of our investment fund, we have
bids on 2 projects in the kitchen area.

1. Project 1:             Replace the kitchen cooking
equipment to include the griddle, ovens and
burners

1. We have received bids on this equip-
ment and we would like to authorize up
to $20,000 for this project.

2. Project 2:             Replace the cooling unit within
the Walk in Freezer and Walk in Refrigerator.

1. We have received bids on this project
and would like to authorize up to
$25,000 for this project.

The above motion is to be read on the Lodge Floor on
October 21     and the membership will vote to approve
these projects at the meeting on November 18    .
The Board of Directors approved these projects.

Attention Members:
Hi all, as you know we are in need of officers to help us run
the Lodge and keep us active in our community. If you are
interested please see either Steve Boyd or myself. We
need several I'm sure we can find the right fit for you!
Thanks, Troy Young | Leading Knight



T- Shirt
Promotional Items * Screen Printing

Heat Tranfer * Embroidery
303-451-8663
720-929-0057 Fax
Thornton, CO 80233
www.tshirtstop1.com
Tshirtstoptomjan@msn.com

Tommy Lee Chambers .
303-918-3660 .

Jan Chambers .
303-918-0156 .

9001 N. Washington
Post Office Box 29189
Thornton, CO 80229
Phone 303-452-5500
Fax 303-452-7430
www.nvbank.com

1210 East First Ave
Broomfield, CO 80020

Please join us as we remember
those who have passed before us.

The first Sunday of December is set aside
as a day of remembrance for those

who no longer answer when their name is called.
This service is open to

widows, members and their guests.
Questions… Please contact Joe Heger at 303-452-1644

We will draw names at Lodge Lighting and
then exchange gifts at the Tom & Jerry party.
We try to put a $20 limit on gifts but we
know, that is not always possible.
If you would like to join in on the fun,
there is a box at the bar. PLEASE… only
one entry per person.
This was so much fun last time,
lets do it again!!

Christmas Basket Food Drive Information
This year we will have several ways to help with our food drive for our Annual Christmas Basket Program.

How Can I Donate?
There are several opportunities to donate to our

baskets. These are some of the best options:

Drive Up Drop Off:
Drive up and Drop off your donation at the Lodge
Saturday and Sunday on the following weekends:

NOVEMBER:
13&14   20&21   27&28

DECEMBER  4&5

Store Drop Off:
King Soopers at 120     & Colorado

November 20 & 21

Special Opportunities:
Craft Fair and other Lodge Events

How Can I Help
We are always looking for those who want to get

involved and give back to our community.

To help collect food at one or more of the
Food Drive locations or dates:

Contact Rick Huffman: 303-913-9837
Contact Bobby Heller: 303-518-0818

Contact any Officer for more information

Christmas Basket Information
Food will be sorted and assembled on

December 16 & 17
Baskets will be delivered the morning of

December 18
More information will be available in the next banner



Happening At
Your Lodge

Come Cheer on the
Denver Broncos

Nov 7:  Hamburgers
Nov 14:  Goulash
Nov 28:  Sandwiches
Dec 5:  Sloppy Joes

The crowds are getting bigger each week
And we are having a Blast!

We look forward to seeing you!!

Raffles, Cards, Bronco Shots
And now and then…

Jello Shots

NOTE: December 5th game will
not be shown until after the

Memorial Service

The PER’s Invite you to join us
For our Annual

Tom & Jerry Party
Adults only over 21 Years of Age

Saturday, December 18th
3 pm until 5 pm

The PER Association invites you to come down and
enjoy some cheer with old Friends and New.

Bring your favorite finger food
or dish to share.

We will do the Secret Santa Exchange
Near the end of the party

Lodge Lighting
December 4th

Childrens
Christmas Party
December 11th



72nd & Pecos, Turn II Bingo.

Members and Volunteers:
We have updated the Bingo workers list. If you currently work Bingo and are not
on this list, please let us know. Also, if you are still on the list and no longer are

able to help, please let us know.        Thanks for your continued support.

With theBingo Workers:
Babbitt, Bruce
Baca, Dave
Blakely, Dan
Boyd, Stephen
Bushman, Brad
Crespin, Eddie
Crespin, Phil Sr.
Gremling, Kim
Gustin, Tamara
Heger, Jerry
Hickman, Kim
Holstine, Marion
Huffman, Rick
Hull, Norma
McClintock, Bill
McClintock, Melanie
Olguin, Fred
Pond, Tom
Record, Annie
Record, Larry
Rynearson, Don
Van Gorp, Harold
Van Gorp, Sylvia
Werber, Gloria
Yost, Jerry
Yost, Marilyn
Your Name Here…

Bingo is once again being conducted with no capacity limitations.
Monday at Noon

Saturday at 11:00 am

cluB actiVities
Watch For eXcitinG neW WeeKdaY Fun at our cluB

MondaY: dinner & pool tournaMent

tuesdaY: happY hour all daY

WednesdaY: WinGs & Bar BinGo

thursdaY: MeetinG niGht

FridaY: dinner & Great tiMes

inside and outside seatinG areas are open

stop BY and saY hello

We Need
You !!



The Elks and Patriotism
Since the earliest days of the Order, patriotism has been among the many

hallmarks that make the Benevolent and Protective Order of Elks stand out from
other fraternal organizations. With a membership comprised entirely of U.S.
citizens, the BPO Elks is committed to promoting the principles of individual

freedom, opportunity, and dignity.

Civic Pride

In nearly 2,200 communities, local Elks Lodges work valiantly to promote civic
pride. Local Lodges regularly hold functions to recognize and celebrate the

achievements of local emergency services personnel, teachers, leading citizens,
educators, students, and government officials. Elks also demonstrate the pride

that they feel toward their communities by assisting the efforts of local
charitable organizations through volunteer work and financial contributions.

In Defense of the Nation

In times of war and international conflict, the Benevolent and Protective Order
of Elks has made considerable contributions to the nation's armed forces. The

Order considers its work done to aid in defense of the nation as one of its
proudest and most lasting achievements.


